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Thank You to Our Courageous Healthcare Heroes

During every crisis, there are some
individuals and professionals that
just shine and truly save the day.
During this global pandemic, ALL
healthcare workers DESERVE
OUR BOUNDLESS
ADMIRATION

AND GRATITUDE.

These doctors, PAs, RNs, CNAs and all the other health care members in
our communities are the true heroes as they put their own lives at risk to
help save the lives of others.

As a thank you to all the brave healthcare workers fighting on the frontline
to beat this horrific COVID-19 pandemic, we want to provide a free
telephone consultation to any healthcare worker who would like to discuss
putting an estate and disability plan in place or who would like to discuss
revising a current estate and disability plan. As attorneys, we’d like to play
a part, even if just a small one, in this fight. If you or a loved one is
interested in this offer, please contact us.

Thank you again to all the amazing healthcare workers out there. We
admire you and again, YOU are all the true HEROES!
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